ROCKAWAY BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

103 EAST MAIN STREET MR. ANTHONY GRIECO
ROCKAWAY, NEW JERSEY 07866 SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
TEL: 973-625-8601

FAX: 973-625-7355

July 7, 2021
Dear Parents:

Although your calendar still says July, the new school year will soon be upon us. As the new
Superintendent of the Rockaway Borough School District, I am eager to begin working closely with all of
you to help provide your children with an optimal educational experience.

It is with great excitement that I begin my professional journey here in Rockaway Borough. I grew up in
Bloomfield, New Jersey, and my educational experience includes the following: Teacher of the
Handicapped, Advisor/Coach, Assistant Principal, Principal, Director of Special Services, Director of
Athletics, Assistant Superintendent, and Superintendent of Schools. I have learned many things from
each of these positions that [ am excited to share as your Superintendent.

I am proud to say that we have a talented and devoted staff that has already impressed me with their
knowledge, work ethic, and overall skill set. As a unified team, our mission will be to continue to expose
our children to 21* century opportunities in the classroom and beyond. It is also imperative that students
feel safe and protected at school. The 2020-2021 school year was a challenge for all of us, but I can
assure you that the educators in this district worked diligently to make the most out of an extremely
difficult situation.

As we begin the 2021-2022 school year, please consistently check our website, district calendar and
parent portal for important updates. You will receive e-mail, phone, and/or text alerts from our automated
system throughout the school year. Also, you are welcome to follow me on my new Twitter account-
@RockawayBoroBOE.

Enjoy the rest of your summer. We look forward to seeing you!

Sincerely,

Anthony Grieco
Superintendent of Schools



